
From: Sunetta Kiarie  

Sent: 22 March 2018 15:40 

To: HCO 

Subject: In Support of Uber in Brighton 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I wanted to share my views ahead of Uber's licence renewal. I moved to Brighton for many 

reasons, the sea, yes, but also the capacity for innovation that is ripe in the city's air. It is a 

city with an enormous amount of potential, a city whose future I am deeply invested in and 

fully look forward to being a part of. A future, I think, would be better created were we to 

continue to support the efforts of companies that are forward thinking and that can 

contribute not only to our economy but also, and most importantly, to our communities. It 

is always encouraging to see a company rooted in its community as is the case with Uber's 

sponsorship to help Homewood College's students build a solar powered car. 

 
I've used Uber for a while now and will continue to do so. It provides me a safer, much 

quicker and reliable service compared to other companies I have used and I would be 

interested to see how the company could further contribute to Brighton and Hove's 2030 

vision as I'm certain it would be a positive contribution.  

 

I welcome the opportunity to discuss any of the above further. 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

Sunetta Kiarie | Writer, Optimist and Serendipity Engineer 
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http://www.givingtimes.co.uk/moulsecoomb-special-school-kids-to-build-solar-powered-kitcar/
http://www.givingtimes.co.uk/moulsecoomb-special-school-kids-to-build-solar-powered-kitcar/
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